## Permission to use photo form

Dear Parents,

We are planning to use Facebook and our website as a means of ongoing communication and updates for you as well as to promote Starlight Montessori Preschool. A big part of updates and promotion is the use of photos to show what's happening at the school. There would, however, be no names of children provided or used. Please take a moment to let us know if you give permission to do this with your child's photos. Thank you for your time.
I hereby give my consent for photo of
Student's name
to be included on Starlight School's website and Facebook page that will be published on the internet. I understand that photos of students will NOT be labeled with names. This consent form will be in effect for as long as my child is enrolled in Starlight Montessori Preschool.
Parent or Guardian's signature Date